
 

 

Barnstable Disability Commission 
Minutes  

November 16, 2022 
via Zoom from 10 am to 12 pm 

 
Meeting called to order at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Members present:  Paul Logan; Chair, John Lundborn, Linda McKinney, Paula Breagy, and 
Jerilyn DiCostanzo.  
 
Others Present:  Paul Cusack, Town Councilor and liaison to Disability Commission, Chris 
Bartley, and Tammy Cunningham, ADA Coordinator and Asst. Director of HR.    
 
Members Excused: Sheila Mulcahy, Vice Chair, Michael Hersey, and Warren Rutherford.    
 
Public Comment: Paul Cusack, Town Councilor, introduced himself and provided information 
on his background.   
 
Approval of the minutes of October 19, 2022 – Linda McKinney moved to approve, Jerilyn 
DiCostanzo seconded.  (4 ayes and 1 abstain)   
 
Financial Report – Current balance is $39,357.38.   
 
MOD Update – Tammy Cunningham provided a brief update on the current status of the self – 
evaluation and transition plan.   
 
Report from Posters Subcommittee – John Lundborn will be sending information on the status of 
the posters.   Jerilyn offered to assist the sub – committee.  It was suggested that a focus be on 
silent disabilities, mental health.   Chris Bartley suggested raising awareness on traumatic brain 
injuries.    
 
Report from Scholarships Sub Committee – Linda McKinney provided an update on the 
scholarship committee.   
 
Discussion on Common Victuallers Licenses/Proposal to Town Council – At this time, a 
response has not been received.   Paul Logan will reach out to Warren Rutherford to discuss the 
status.    
 
Update on brochure (status) – Paul Logan has distributed the brochure.  Chris Bartley asked Paul 
Logan to forward brochures to him for distribution.       
 
BACC Office Hours – Linda McKinney is going to reach out to the BACC to advise the BDC is 
suspending office hours.   
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Reports from Mass AAB Variance Request SubCommittee/DPW Reviews/TOB Projects – 
Nothing to report from Mass. AAB.    It was suggested to inquire about the accessibility of 
Jack’s, Flashbacks, Quarter Deck, and Katie’s Burger Bar.    
 
Report from Sandwich Disability Commission – A brief update was provided.  
 
Jerilyn DiCostanzo moved to approve at 11:50 am, John Lundborn seconded.   
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Tammy L. Cunningham 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The objective of the Barnstable Disability Commission 
is to advise and guide the Town of Barnstable and the general public regarding 

issues of accessibility in accordance with the American’s With Disabilities Act  (ADA). 


